

TAXI COUNCIL SOUTH AUSTRALIA Inc

Phone 8301 8400 Fax 8293 6300 admin@taxicouncilsa.com.au

"Promoting a Professional Taxi Industry"

Bulletin No: 470 Date: 2nd October 2018



IMPORTANT POLICE MESSAGE TO TAXI DRIVERS

We have been asked by SA Police to remind you to keep valuables such as your phone and money out of sight from passengers.

Never carry large amounts of money and do not expose any cash or shift takings when your passengers are paying the fare.

There have been recent reports of drivers having their takings and other money stolen when it is in view of the passenger.

Another reminder that phones which are kept or stored in the centre console of the taxi have been stolen and it is only noted that the phone is missing in an undefined period afterwards.

SA Police produced a Taxi Driver Safety brochure which is also attached. We urge you to take the time to read this attachment and make any necessary changes to ensure that you and your possessions are kept safe.

SA Police have asked us to remind you that you must take due care and always store your personal property securely within the taxi.

Cheryle Conduit

Executive Officer Taxi Council SA